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Trumbull Memorial Hospital License No. 34-02400-02 )
ATTN: J. D. Rexroad Docket.No. 030-02705

Senior Vice President &
Chief Operating Officer

1350 E. Market Street
'

|
Warren, OH 44482 !

l

Dear Mr. Rexroad: q

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED FEBRUARY 18, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of the letter from Patrick Hughes of your staff |
dated March 3,1994, in response to our letter dated February 18, 1994, i
transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate,'and j.

have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be q
examined during a future inspection.

Based on a March 10, 1994 telephone conversation between Mr. Hughes and
Wayne Slawinski of my staff,.we~ understand that the inservice covering the
Quality Management Program was also provided to Nuclear Medicine Department-
physicians. We further understand that a log of all administered -' 1
radiopharmaceutical doses requiring completion of your Quality Management '

Monitor Form is generated and audited by the. Radiation Safety Officer monthly.

Sincerely, 1

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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